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Adjunct Emergency Workforce Provides Critical Support  
 
The Adjunct Emergency Workforce (AEW) is an important part of the 
Commonwealth’s strategy for providing critical support for Emergency Response 
and Recovery activities during declared emergencies such as hurricanes, floods, 
public health emergencies, and other significant emergency events. Registered 
AEW participants can be temporarily reassigned from their normal roles to specific 
AEW designated roles to close critical staffing gaps during disasters. Learn more 
about AEW in a virtual information session on October 18 from noon to 12:30pm to 
learn more about eligibility, registration, and how you can help the Commonwealth 
respond to an emergency!  
  
Virtual Information Session Registration link 
  
AEW Webpage 
 

https://covaconf.webex.com/covaconf/j.php?RGID=rb9d87c43c05206d24c5a97442dce7046
https://www.dhrm.virginia.gov/stateemployeeresources/adjunct-emergency-workforce

